
 CORONADO  
HEIGHTS PARK 

COMING SOON TO 

  

Thanks to you and 170-plus other Friends of Coronado Heights we now have the funding 
for renovations to the castle and restroom building.  Your gift, added to a $90,000 
grant from the Kansas Historic Preservation Trust Fund, make it possible for us to: 
 

 Replace the observation deck in the castle 
 

 Reuse and/or replace the castle support timbers 
 

 Make each building accessible for visitors with mobility difficulties 
 

 Make other needed repairs to each building 
 

We are now going through the final architectural plans and contractor selection process.  
The actual start of construction will be announced soon.   

 

CORONADO HEIGHTS WILL REMAIN OPEN THROUGH MOST OF THE 
BUILDING RENOVATION PHASE OF THE PROJECT 

 

Now on to Phase Two—restoration of the original WPA  
drainage system to curb erosion and the installation of a more 

permanent asphalt paved road.  Our goal is $65,000. 
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Tack så mycket!

Tack så mycket!  
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